Meteorological Satellite Status Report

A Sample of Key Developments

Matthew A. Lazzara

Antarctic Meteorological Research Center

Space Science and Engineering Center

University of Wisconsin-Madison

There have been several changes and developments in the past year with regards to meteorological satellites.  This report aims to introduce only a few of those key developments to keep the USAP community informed. Some topics to be reviewed will be the situation with NOAA-N’ satellite, GIFTS instrument status, and the “A-Train” as well as the McMurdo Ground Station Science Workshop. In addition to a general review of US and other satellites, each of these topics will be introduced with regards to their impact on the future of Antarctic meteorological research and operations.  Future work will yield a more detailed report on meteorological satellites status and their relationship to the USAP.
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Figure 1 An image depicting the "A-Train" constellation of satellites that will be flying information by mid-decade (Image courtesy of NASA)
